
Colobus Conservation Limited is delighted to be one
of the registered partner charity organisations that
has been selected for Nairobi Santa Run
2019.Nairobi Santa Run is a registered nonprofit that
aims to bring cheer to the less fortunate in the spirit
of Christmas. The inaugural annual 10Km and 5Km
fundraising run will be held on the 8th December
2019 at the Two Rivers Mall, Nairobi.Proceeds go
towards registered partner charities.

 
The Nairobi Santa Run is the ideal challenge for
individuals, companies, workplace groups and teams
that have a common desire for adventure and doing
something for charity to dress up in Santa costume
and run their way around a 5Km or 10Km course. 
 
 
 

To support Colobus Conservation
we ask you to register at
www.nairobisantarun.com  and
select Colobus Conservation as
your charity of choice
Participants will receive a race T-
Shirt, Santa Hat and a Finishers
Medal 
• Adults KSH 2,500 
• Children KSH 1,000 
• Corporate Teams KSH 50,000

For more information contact
Tel: 254-707-372675   Mobile: 254-722-416670

 Email: joe@nairobisantarun.com  
campaigns@colobusconservation.org
 Website: www.nairobisantarun.com


